Item: AS:I-1

COMMITTEE ON ACADEMIC AND STUDENT AFFAIRS
Tuesday, March 26, 2019

SUBJECT: HARBOR BRANCH OCEANOGRAPHIC INSTITUTE — PILLAR UPDATE

PROPOSED COMMITTEE ACTION
No action is necessary. This item is only informational.
BACKGROUND INFORMATION

Dr. Jim Sullivan, Executive Director of the Harbor Branch Oceanographic Institute, will give a general
update on the status of the strategic plan pillar for ocean science/engineering and environmental sciences.

IMPLEMENTATION PLAN/DATE
N/A
F1scAL IMPLICATIONS

N/A

Supporting Documentation: PowerPoint Presentation

Presented by: Dr. Jim Sullivan, Executive Director Phone: 772-242-2313
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